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KleenGuard™ and Kimtech™ N95 Pouch Respirator - Customer Notice

Dear Customer,

You are receiving this Notice because you’ve been identified as a Kimberly-Clark
Professional customer that may have purchased the KleenGuard™ and/or Kimtech™ N95
Pouch Respirator meeting the criteria described in this Notice. No action is required by
users, and you may continue to use any remaining products according to usage
instructions.

Kimberly-Clark Professional identified that the NIOSH Abbreviated Approval Label format
on respirator packaging under TC-84A-9042 (Part Numbers: 53899,55358,54065,54066)
for production dates from 2020 through 2022 may be different than the expected format
shown in this Notice below. The sequence of the logos and company name on the product
packaging may be different than what customers would expect to see on a NIOSH approval
label. This difference does not impact the safety or efficacy of the N95 Pouch respirator.
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If you have any questions, please visit our website at www.kcprofessional.com or contact
us at 1-800-241-3146.



